The Chicago Sun-Times (IL) - All Kids helps taxpayers too – by John Bouman 

Thank you to the Rev. Michael Place and enrollment volunteers for the effort to enroll at least 1,000 children in the State of Illinois All Kids program on June 21 (“1,000 Healthy Kids: A Sun-Times Resurrection Health Care Campaign, June 9). 

The stalemate in the current Springfield budget war should not obscure the history of cooperation and leadership that produced and maintains the All Kids program and enables thousands of children in Illinois to get the care they need, when they need it. 

Parents can be linked to a primary care provider, cutting down on wasted time at the emergency room. Doctors can maintain children’s medical history and provide cost-effective care. Even taxpayers win because they are not footing the bill of costly emergency room care. Most important, our children are healthier because illnesses can be detected early and treated properly.
This campaign will help the estimated thousands of children who could benefit from All Kids and are presently going uninsured. 
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